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We have many new books ready for our students this year,  

including the latest from popular series and favourite authors, 

plus special interest and non-fiction books. 
 

Grade 7 students and helpers from last year are invited to be  

Library Helpers this year.  Listen to the announcements for more 

information. 

 

Grade 8 students will continue running Super Readers one recess 

per week.  Primary students will be invited to come to the Library 

to share the fiction and non-fiction books they have read, with an 

older student. 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

 

 

 
 
Don’t forget to send in any WSPS Library books that 
you may have found over the summer. 
 
My reports indicate a large amount of missing 
books.  The students were notified in June if they 
had an outstanding book and will receive another 
notification this month. 
 
All Library books from last year (and years before) 
will gladly be accepted any time. 
 
I will also accept books from any other York Region 
school and forward them. 

Filmmaking 
Club 

 
 
Intermediate students are invited 
to join the Filmmaking Club. 
 
Start thinking of ideas and listen 
to the announcements for our 
first meeting. 
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